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Charlottesville, VA 22901 

Pastor Marc Deloach 

March 10, 2025  

Dear Pastor and Church,  
 

Evangelism 
 

In February we followed up with Grace, the unsaved lady whom Scot met on visitation. We 

visited again, hoping for a longer visit, but as it was a chilly, windy day, she was not willing to 

talk for long. Grace did ask for a Bible, and we were happy to drop one off for her on a later 

date.  Unfortunately, she was not home on that day, but we plan to visit again quite soon, on 

a warm day, with the hopes of witnessing again to Grace. Pray that she will be receptive to 

the gospel and willing to come to church.  

 

We also heard back from Peggy, who had visited in early February at our grand opening 

service. She has not returned to services yet, but said that she plans to visit again soon. 

Please pray that she will fulfill her promise.  

 

In early March, we had a return visitor, James, whom we met last year. Some recent 

difficulties–the loss of a job and the death of a grandparent--had made him feel the need to 

be around people. We were glad that he chose to come to church that Sunday evening. 

Please pray for James, as he usually chooses to watch church services (not ours) online, that 

he will see the need to be part of a local church. Pray, too, that if James is not saved, that we 

might have the opportunity again to share the gospel with him.  

 

We are continuing our “Go, Sow, and Grow” evangelistic campaign for 2025. This coming 

Sunday will be our St. Patrick’s Day gospel delivery, when we go out as a church family after 

 



the morning service. At the end of February, we started a new initiative of reaching out to 

the new move-ins in Fluvanna with small bags of goodies plus John/Romans and church 

invitations. Please pray for God’s blessing on our outreach as we knock on doors in Fluvanna 

and endeavor to share the gospel.  

 
Special Services 

 

This past Sunday, March 9, we were blessed to have our sending pastor, Pastor Marc 

Deloach of Albemarle Baptist in Charlottesville, preach in all three services. It was a blessing 

to have fellowship with him and Mrs. Deloach and to be encouraged in the Word. 

 

Starting in April, Scot will begin a series on Wednesday 

nights in the book of James. We have had postcards 

printed advertising the series, and are giving them out in 

hopes of building our attendance to the weekday service. 

 

In addition, we are looking forward to Easter, planning 

special music and looking forward to inviting the 

community to join us as we praise the risen Savior.  

 

As always, we so appreciate your faithful prayers for our 

family and for FBBC. Please pray for encouragement in 

God’s Word, for wisdom and boldness in giving out the 

gospel, for growth of the believers, and for souls to be 

saved at Foundations Bible Baptist Church in Fluvanna 

County, Virginia. 

In His service,  
Scot and Julie Jobe  
 
FOUNDATIONS BIBLE BAPTIST CHURCH  
P.O. Box 474 Palmyra, VA 22963 
(434) 270-4894 
 www.foundationsbaptistfluvanna.org 

 


